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From: Kothur, Bheem
To: "John Jones"; Phillip Pierre-Louis
Cc: Tripp, Anthony; Mayberry, Eric; Winston, Kathy
Subject: RE: World Petroleum Tank Inspections Report Submittal, Time Extension Request; Facility I.D.: FLD 980 709


075; Permit No: 54228-HO-007
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 3:24:13 PM


Hello John and Phillip,
 
We have received the above subject facility permit tank inspection submittal time extension request,
reviewed and accepted.
However, we will be Issuing the Official permit minor modifications.
There is no permit fee for this modifications at this time.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Sincerely,
 
Bheem R. Kothur, P.E., DEE
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting
 
 


From: John Jones [mailto:johnmjonespe@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2014 2:26 PM
To: Kothur, Bheem
Cc: Phillip Pierre-Louis
Subject: World Petroleum tank inspections
 
Hi, Bheem.  I have obtained a quotation to perform the tank inspections at World Petroleum's
Davie facility, but will require at least an additional 30-45 days minimum to perform the
inspection.  Accordingly, I am requesting until February 28 to submit the inspection reports. 
Thank you.
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